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John H. Hnatio, EdD, PhD 
FoodQuestTQ, LLC 
7420 Hayward Dr. Ste 102 
Fredrick, MD 21702 

Dear Dr. Hnatio, 

This is in response to your April 2, 2014, letter in which you appealed the Department of 
Health and Human Services (HHS), Food and Drug Administration's (FDA) March 31, 
2014, response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request. In summary, you 
sought records -related to patents and/or copyrights for specific computer software tools. 

Upon receipt of your appeal and the additional information you provided FDA re-opened 
your FOIA request (2014-2361). On May 23, 2014, FDA sent you with a prepayment 
letter which required payment by June 23, 2014. 

FDA has informed me that they have closed your FOIA request on June 25, 2014, due to 
nonpayment of the FOIA related fees. Accordingly, I am closing this appeal (14- 
0273AA). 

x(

kr Carol Maloney 
Director 
Division of FOIA Services 
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